
English Day-The British Royal Family 

 

With Queen Elizabeth’s 90th birthday and the meeting of Prince George and US 

President Obama, the British Royal Family is surrounded by a joyous atmosphere. In 

order to let students get more understanding of the British Royal Family, the English 

Club organized English Day on 5th and 6th May 2016 with the theme of British Royal 

Family. A stall was set up in which students communicated in English and learnt more 

about the history and news of the British Royal Family. Students were interested in 

the interactive games. 

 

 

 



 

  


